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PUBLIC NOTICE OF SCHOOL ORGANISATION CHANGE 

PUBLICATION OF PROPOSAL TO CLOSE THE KIDDERMINISTER BASE OF THE BEACON PUPIL 
REFERRAL UNIT 

Residents are asked to note the proposal to permanently close the Kidderminster base of The Beacon 

Pupil Referral Unit. Public consultation will run from Thursday 8th June 2023 to noon on Thursday 6th 

July 2023. Any individual wishing to view a detailed copy of the proposed change can find a full version 

available on the Worcestershire County Council website at 

www.worcestershire.gov.uk/schoolconsultations 

Responses to this consultation should be submitted through the link on the proposal document on the 
website. Should you require a hard copy please email spp@worcschildrenfirst.org.uk Any comments must 
be received by mid-day on Thursday 6th July. 
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